Sharing Digital Innovation with Cygnus Academies Trust


We were delighted to welcome representatives from the Cygnus Academies Trust, who visited our school as part of their journey to develop a digital strategy across their schools.
Our Headteacher Miss Ingrams and Trust Digital Development Lead Mr Davies proudly showcased how digital technology is embedded into our classrooms, particularly in Reception and Year 1. Our visitors observed first-hand how digital devices are used across the curriculum to support our universal design for learning approach—empowering all learners to engage with and access their education in ways that suit them best.
The children were fantastic ambassadors, confidently demonstrating their independence and explaining how different tools help them in their day-to-day learning. Their skills, enthusiasm and ownership of their learning journey left a lasting impression on our guests.
This visit is another step forward in our digital journey and we are proud to be sharing our practice with others and championing innovative, inclusive learning for every child. Well done, team Lime Wood!
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